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June 30, 2017 
 

Mr. Son K. Nguyen 
Mr. Joseph Szczesny    RE: 97.5 License TX LLC (975LT) 
Media Bureau, Audio Division    KAMA(AM), El Paso, TX                  
Federal Communications Commission    Facility Identification Number: 36948 
445 12th Street, SW   Special Temporary Authority (STA) 
Washington, DC 20554        BESTA-20170509AAA 
  
Via e-mail:  Son.Nguyen@fcc.gov               

 Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov  
 
 
Dear Mr. Nguyen and Mr. Szcesny: 
 
This letter is being provided on behalf of “97.5 License TX LLC”, licensee of KAMA(AM), El Paso Texas (FCC 
Facility ID Number 36948). Station KAMA had been operating under Special Temporary Authority granted in FCC 
File Number BESTA-20170509AAA pending completion of necessary repairs. 
 
Based upon information supplied by this station’s engineer, Mr. Glenn Leffler, proper operation has been restored 
for the daytime and nighttime KAMA directional antenna arrays; the station is now operating in accordance with 
the terms of its license.  
 
All antenna monitor parameters have been returned to within licensed limits, and all monitor point values are below 
their licensed maximum limits. As such, there is no further need for the STA. 

 
Please refer any further questions to me. I thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,                                                                 

                                                 
Garrison C. Cavell 
Consultant 
 
On behalf of “97.5 License TX LLC”  
 
 
cc: Ms. Denise Johnson (via e-mail) 
 Mr. Joe Belisle, Esq. (via e-mail)  
 Mr. Glenn Leffler (via e-mail) 


